
Dear Ms. Bruce, Only at a recent meeting of the Village East Association did we 
learn of an outdated study suggesting the flight path of Centennial Airport be 
changed such that we might expect departing aircraft to fly over my house.  We wish 
to strongly object to such a change in flight path. We have lived in our house for 
33 years. We considered schools, and aircraft noise prior to purchasing our house. 
We had previously rented near the old Stapleton airport. We have had no aircraft 
noise in our past and do not want it now. Changing the flight path will decrease the
value of our home and radically change the noise factor we considered when 
purchasing our home. As someone who enjoys my barbeque in the summer to entertain 
friends and neighbors on my extended covered patio, our entire lifestyle would be 
changed. We bought well prior to airport noise being a problem and do not want it 
introduced just as we retire. I strongly urge your support to oppose any change in 
the flight path at this late date.  Thank you for your consideration, George and 
Janelle Podrasky, 1755 S. Oakland St. Aurora,CO  80012. (303) 750-9956


